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Bulletin No. 07-05     
           
              July 19, 2005 
 
 
 
 
TO:  ALL ALBERTA LICENSED AUTOMOBILE INSURERS 
 
Attention:  Chief Executive Officer   
 
 
Attached is a new Alberta Automobile Insurance Application (S.A.F. NO. 1), which I have 
approved for use in Alberta.  See the following link: 
http://www.finance.gov.ab.ca/publications/insurance/super_bulletin0507_app.pdf  
 
The new application form is approved effective January 1, 2006, however, it may be used 
concurrent with the currently approved application, immediately.  As at January 1, 2006, the new 
application is the only form of application that can be used. 
 
 
 
Original Signed by 
 
Dennis Gartner 
Superintendent of Insurance 
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